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Office of Economic Adjustment
Finding of No Significant Impact

For
Guam

GUAM

The Department of Defense Office of Economic Adjustment (OEA) has determined that the 
above-referenced construction project will have no significant impact on the human 
environment. This Finding of No Significant Impact is based on the following attached 
document. 

This document has been independently evaluated by OEA and determined to adequately and 
accurately discuss the purpose and need, environmental issues, and potential effects of the
proposed project on Guam. This document is hereby adopted by 
OEA. Considering the significance criteria in 40 CFR § 1508.27, I have determined that the
information provided in the above-referenced document provides sufficient evidence and
analysis for determining that an Environmental Impact Statement is not required.

Office of General Counsel
Reviewed as to Legal Sufficiency

__________  _______________ 
Initial  Date

Patrick J. O’Brien
Director 
Office of Economic Adjustment
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